

**Provost and Vice President Academic** 

Walter C. Koerner Library 1958 Main Mall Vancouver, BC Canada V6T 1Z2

Phone 604 822 4948 Fax 604 822 3134

W2-

## **MEMORANDUM**

February 26, 2015

To: All members of the UBC Community (faculty, staff, and students) via Heads-up list

External stakeholders

Copy: President's Advisory Committee (as noted below)

From: David H. Farrar, Provost and Vice-President Academic

Re: Extension of Appointment – Vice-Provost Health, Dr. Gavin Stuart

On September 23, 2014, I wrote to the UBC community advising that a President's Advisory Committee will be struck to consider the extension of appointment for the Vice-Provost Health, Dr. Gavin Stuart (see attached memo). I am pleased to let you know that the Committee has been established with the following membership:

Michael Coughtrie, Dean, Faculty of Pharmaceutical Sciences Ashley Hearn, Student (MSc. Occupational Therapy Program) Susana Leon, Administrator, College of Health Disciplines David Ostrow, Professor, Department of Medicine Robert Sparks, Director, School of Kinesiology

The Advisory Committee, which I will chair, will be convened in due course and I shall be pleased to keep you updated as the process moves forward.